
 
 
 
 
 
STATE OF ALABAMA 
COUNTY OF BLOUNT 

 
 

INVITATION TO BID 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

EXCAVATION & GRADING – MULTI-PURPOSE FACILITY CLEVELAND, AL 
AS DETAILED IN THE SPECIFICATIONS, 

IN BLOUNT COUNTY, ALABAMA 
 
 
 
Sealed bids will be received for EXCAVATION & GRADING WORK – FOR A NEW MULTI-
PURPOSE FACILITY IN CLEVELAND, AL by the Blount County Commission at the 
Commission Office, Blount County Courthouse, Oneonta, Alabama, until 9:00 AM, JUNE 10, 
2022, and at that time publicly opened.  
 
Bid Documents will be available at the Office of the County Engineer, 6454 2nd Avenue West, 
Oneonta, Alabama 35121 after 12:00 noon, Monday, May 23, 2022. No bid documents will be 
mailed but may be picked up. Please contact County Engineer, Dustin Stewart at 
dstewart@blountcountyal.gov or 205-274-2128 with any questions regarding this project.  
 
BID OPENING DATE REVISED TO JUNE 24, 2022 AT 9:00 AM PER ADDENDUM #1 - 
ALL OTHER ITEMS REMAIN THE SAME 
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